BOROUGH OF JERSEY SHORE
COUNCIL REORGANIZATION MEETING
January 4, 2016
6:00 p.m.

Members Present: Janet Barnhart, Marguerite Dyroff, Paul Garrett, Dr. John Pisarcik, Kenneth
Scheesley, Barbara Schmouder, Sean Simcox, Michael Zellers

Absent: None

Others Present: Wm. Dennis Buttorff, Mayor

Mayor: Affidavits of Residency were submitted and Oaths of Office were administered by Mayor
Buttorff for the following five (5) Council Members; Dr. John Pisarcik, 1st Ward; Janet Barnhart,
2" Ward; Sean Simcox, 3" Ward; Marguerite Dyroff, 4" Ward; and Michael Zellers, 4" Ward.

Mayor Buttorff asked for nominations to elect a Borough Council President. Councilor Scheesley
nominated Marguerite Dyroff, A roll call vote was taken with all members of Borough Council
voting unanimously to elect Councilor Dyroff as Council President.

Mayor Buttorff asked for nominations to elect a Borough Councii Vice President. Councilor
Dyroff nominated Kenneth Scheesley. A roll call vote was taken with Borough Council voting
unanimously to elect Councilor Scheesley as Council Vice President.

Mayor Buttorff asked for nominations to elect a Borough Council President Pro Tem. Councilor
Dyroff nominated Barbara Schmouder. A roll call vote was taken with Borough Council voting
unanimously to elect Councilor Schmouder as President Pro Tem.

Mayor Buttorff turned the gavel over to President Dyroff.

Council President: President Dyroff recommended the appointment of the following: Dan
McClellan to a 5-year term to the Planning Commission; Lon Myers to a 3-year term to the
Zoning Hearing Board; and Kenneth Scheesley, Bonnie Messersmith, and Shelley Moore each to
3-year terms to the Recreation Committee,

Councilor Simcox made a Motion to make the appointments of Dan McClellan to a 5-year term
to the Planning Commission; Lon Myers to a 3-year term to the Zoning Hearing Board; and
Kenneth Scheesley, Bonnie Messersmith, and Shelley Moore each to 3-year terms to the
Recreation Committee. Councilor Pisarcik seconded the Motion. The Motion carried 8/0.

President Dyroff stated that the Planning Commission and the Recreation Committee each had
one vacancy and that any interested candidate would need to be a Borough resident. She stated
candidates can drop off or send letters of interest to the Borough office.



Adjourn: Councilor Pisarcik made a motion to adjourn. Councilor Scheesley seconded the
motion. The Motion carried 8/0. The meeting adjourned at 6:07 p.m.
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